
May 15, 2018 

Mr. Dominic Nicandri 

Gordon Trucking Inc. 

151 Stewart Rd SW  

Pacific, WA  98047-2108 

Re: Request for Additional Information on Status of VCP Project for the following Site: 

 Site Name:  Gordon Trucking Pacific Terminal

 Site Address:  277 Stewart Rd SW Pacific, 98047 Pierce

 Facility/Site No.:  3393818

 Cleanup Site No.:  487

 VCP Project No.:  SW0969

Dear Mr. Nicandri: 

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) appreciates your decision to independently clean up the 

Gordon Trucking Pacific Terminal facility (Site).  On April 25, 2018, Ecology received your 

response to our February 26, 2018, request for information.  Ecology has determined that some 

information requested in our February 26, 2018, letter was not included in your response.  This 

information is needed to make a decision regarding continuance of the project in the Voluntary 

Cleanup Program (VCP). 

Request for Information 

Please provide the following previously requested information to Ecology by November 15, 2018: 

1. Plan and schedule for completing the cleanup.  Please provide a cleanup action plan

providing sufficient information for Ecology to determine that it is likely that the Site will be

cleaned up in a reasonable timeframe.

2. Required electronic data.  Please ensure that all environmental Site data collected since

August 1, 2005, are accepted into Ecology’s Environmental Information Management (EIM)

system database.  Ecology’s current data submittal requirements are provided in Toxic

Cleanup Program Policy 840, available at the following location:

https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/publications/documents/1609050.pdf.

Electronic Copy
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3. Next Steps.  Based on your response, Ecology will decide whether to continue providing you 

services under the VCP.  We will notify you of our decision in writing.  Please note that we 

will terminate the Agreement governing this Project if you do not respond to this request. 

Contact Information 

We are committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the 

Site.  If you have any questions about this request, please contact me at (360) 407-6528. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adam Harris, LHG 

VCP Site Manager 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

Southwest Regional Office 

 

Enclosure:  Ecology Toxic Cleanup Program Policy 840. 

 

By certified mail:  91 7199 9991 7037 0238 2978 

 

cc: Larry Gordon, L and V Properties, LLC 

 Nicholas Acklam, Ecology 

Stephanie Bussell, Ecology 

Ecology Site File 



 
 
 
 
 
Date: May 22, 2018 

 

Dept of Ecology: 

 

The following is in response to your May 22, 2018 request for delivery information on your Certified

Mail™ item number 9171999991703702382978.  The delivery record shows that this item was delivered

on May 21, 2018 at 11:20 am in NORTH LIBERTY, IA 52317. The scanned image of the recipient

information is provided below. 

 

Signature of Recipient :  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Address of Recipient :  

 
 
 
 
Thank you for selecting the Postal Service for your mailing needs. 

 

If you require additional assistance, please contact your local Post Office or postal representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

United States Postal Service 


